
I confirmed Bull Ride Mania November 18, with Ashley yesterday. We have the same stand, A4, as last 
year and the two Beer Portables as well. 
The hours will be 4/4:30pm till 11pm approximately. We will need 4 persons per shift for A4 and 2 
persons for each portable. 
 
This year the CPWC choose to run the Outdoor Show Stand by themselves. They met with Ashley a 
month ago. 
Thus, Ashley offered us two Beer Portables the entire week from approximately 10am to 8pm, 2 persons 
per shift per stand. 
That show is Feb. 3-11th. 
 
Ashley also guaranteed us the same percentage as before with Centerplate. 10-12% maximum. The 
new non-profits will earn 10% 
 
Thank you 
Robert Nease 
Farm Show Coordinator 

 


